
 

 

Amendment 001 – September 11, 2018 

 

SA-HIV-INNOVATIONS-2018 

Innovating for HIV Impact: The South African HIV Innovations Accelerator 

 

The purpose of this amendment is to further clarify eligibility for entities currently receiving PEPFAR 

funding.  

 

Members of a consortium that currently receives PEPFAR funding may be eligible to submit an 

expression of interest depending on the legal framework of the consortium.  Questions related to 

eligibility should be submitted to SAHIVInnov@usaid.gov and directed to the cognizant Contracting 

Officer for a final determination.  
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